
Tower Hamlets has one of 
the lowest Covid-19 testing 
rates in London and we 
need your help to change it.
Testing finds Covid-19 cases and stops further spread, 
because people can self-isolate when they know they 
are positive. This protects everyone.

In recent weeks, a small number of 
Covid-19 variants of concern have 
been identified in Tower Hamlets. 
These variants of concern were first 
identified in Brazil and South Africa. 

These variants of concern are not 
more harmful but may be more 
easily spread or respond to current 
vaccines differently.

This is why everyone aged 11 and 
over should take a free Covid-19 
test, even if you have no symptoms.  

For more information on how you 
can get a test, please visit: 
www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/
gettested

Or call our helpline 020 7364 3030, 
open 9-5 Monday to Friday. 


